
 
 
 
Friend, Hudak & Harris, LLP  
Attorneys at Law 
Three Ravinia Drive |  Suite 1700 
Atlanta, GA 30346 
 

 

770.399.9500 I FH2.com 
770.395.0000 Facsimile 

 KWoods@fh2.com
 
 

May 2, 2016 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street  
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
 

Re: In the Matter of the Cancellation of the Certificate of Service Authority to Provide  
 Basic Local Telecommunications Services of Charter Fiberlink-Missouri, LLC 

File No. LD-2016-0289 
 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 

Enclosed is the Response of Charter Fiberlink-Missouri, LLC, in connection with the 
above-referenced matter.  Please file the Response in your usual fashion. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kennard B. Woods 

KBW/nh 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Colleen M. Dale, Senior Counsel  

Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
(via eletronic mail – with enclosure - cully.dale@psc.mo.gov) 

  
James Owen 
Office of the Public Counsel  
(via electronic mail – with enclosure - opcservice@ded.mo.gov) 
 
Charter Fiberlink-Missouri, LLC 
(via electronic mail – with enclosure)  

 


